
                                                                 
 

Vedder Middle   
Hot Lunch Program 

Every Day During Lunch Hour  
 

Hello Parents! 
At Vedder Middle we have adjusted our cafeteria services to a pre- order and pre-pay format. Parents will now 
be placing their daily hot lunch orders online using MunchaLunch.com! We kindly ask that parents place their 
child’s order the day before, by midnight, in order to receive their hot lunch for the following day. All food will 

be delivered to your child’s classroom.  
 

You must register with Munch a Lunch before placing your first order.  
  

You can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard). 
 

HOW TO REGISTER:  
 

1) Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/vedderms 
2) Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3) After adding your children, click the green “Order Lunch!” button to order 
4) Next time, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 

 
 

 
 ORDERING DETAILS: 
 

• If you need assistance with ordering, please contact our school office at 604- 858-7141  
 

 

 

 

 

https://munchalunch.com/schools/vedderms


Menu 
This will be the menu for the year. 


	Menu

